
Business Plan 2024/25 – Progress noted. 
 
10 There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension 
Fund regarding an update on progress in respect of the business and development 
priorities listed in the Fund’s 2024/25 Business Plan, as detailed in an appendix to the 
report. 

 
 


